
From: Guadalupe Ramirez-Herrera <gramirez@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:23 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Chris Brown <cmbrown@chipublib.org> 
Subject: RE: You’re Invited to WBC’s Chicago International Gala 

 

Good morning, 

 

Commissioner Chris Brown of the Chicago Public Library has accepted hospitality from WBC 

and attended the Chicago International Gala on Friday, November 5th.  As per the Ordinance, 

please accept this email as his report of attendance.  

 

Thank you. 
 
Lupe Ramirez-Herrera  
Chicago Public Library 
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